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500 West lilinois
P.0O. Box 3179 Midland, Texas 79702

Phone (915) 684-7151
Telex 743414

July 23, 1979

Mr. Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1
State of New Mexico,
Energy & Minerals Dept.
0i1 Conservation Division
P.0. Box 1980

Hobbs, NM 88240

Dear Mr. Sexton:

Enclosed please find the resubmittal of form C-105 for our Wiser
State #1 well, Lea County, New Mexico. This was returned to us

in order for us to fill in required information on the reverse

side. Our Togged interval indicates tops for the San Andres, PI
Marker and Slaughter, but we have been unable to locate other
appropriate tops. We have also been unable to locate cutting
information relative to the formation record. We therefore request
that you accept the form C-105 and we would like to apologize for
the lack of information. Hopefully, with recent staff changes, this
will not happen again.

Yours sincerely,

v

Mark A. Philpy
Petroleum Engineer
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